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Nicholas Law

From: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 11 September 2025 17:53
To: Nicholas Law
Subject: RE: LUC23/0048 Commissioner Minute 2
Attachments: R6 - Terrace View - Landscape Drawings for Consent.pdf

Hello Nicholas 
 
In accordance with the Commissioners Minute 2, please find attached updated landscape drawings. 
 
These drawings have further clarification on fencing type along boundary including a 1.8m wooden fence. 
 
They show where this fence shoulders down and where it terminates in relation to the waterway. 
 
A griselinia hedge along the inside of the fence between the trees is proposed.  
 
The large marcocarpa hedging is not shown and the intention is that that hedge would be removed. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
DH 
 
 
David Harford 
David Harford Consulting Ltd 
Resource Management Planning 
Aon House 
2 Queens Drive 
ASHBURTON 7700 
PH 03 3077 164 


